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RESPONSE SHEET 

TO: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary 

FROM: Commissioner Wright

SUBJECT: SECY-20-0041: REQUEST BY EXELON GENERATION 
COMPANY, LLC FOR EXEMPTIONS FROM CERTAIN 
EMERGENCY PLANNING REQUIREMENTS FOR THE 
THREE MILE ISLAND NUCLEAR STATION 

I appreciate the staff’s thorough evaluation of Exelon’s request for exemptions from certain 
emergency planning requirements for the Three Mile Island Nuclear Station.  Based on the 
staff’s review and findings, I approve the staff’s recommendation that the Commission grant 
Exelon’s request.  This approval is consistent with the significant reduction in radiological risk at 
a decommissioning site, relative to an operating site.  

Approved  X Disapproved  Abstain Not Participating 

COMMENTS: Below   X Attached None  
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